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Dear Committee,
As a Queensland resident, I believe it is essential that I voice my serious concerns about the 
North Stradbroke Island Protection and Sustainability and Another Act Amendment Bill 2013.

Sand mining is Straddie’s past, not its future.

I am a queenslander and I do not believe you have a "mandate" just because you won the 
election.  If you received 100% of the votes and had this particular issue as a commitment, 
then yes, you would have agreement from Queenslanders.  You did not, and have not, a 
"mandate".

Stradbroke island’s future requires a sustainable and diverse economy based on 
Stradbroke’s natural values, including tourism, education, arts and culture. Prolonged mining 
will only damage Stradbroke’s unique nature brand.
As the second largest sand island in the world, North Stradbroke Island already attracts 
between 300,000 and 400,000 people each year.

The potential cost in lost tourism income from continuing sand mining is not worth the 
income from mining royalties, which over the life of the mines represent less than 0.2% of 
the Queensland Government’s income this year alone.
Worryingly, this Bill only serves the interests of big mining companies – to the detriment of 
our precious natural environment.

It appears that the Newman Government has ridden roughshod over native title agreements 
and has failed to consult with the native titleholders, the Quandamooka People.

This Bill, which extends sand mining on the island until 2035, represents an unfair deal that 
sells out the future of North Stradbroke Island for small economic gain.

I speak for myself and many voters in my family who do not have access to email.  We 
oppose this bill.
Yours sincerely

Colleen Tully-Wilson
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